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Field trip to Matthews Playhouse
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Dates to Remember!





Reading


The children are growing quickly in their reading ability! Although it is very important for children to read the words on the page fluently, it is also critical that they understand what they are reading. After your child reads a book to you (or you read a book to your child) ask him/her to retell you what happened from the beginning to the end. Ask questions about the characters and the setting.  You could also have your child identify a favorite part or something he/she might change in the story.








Math





In math, we are working on addition, subtraction, and place value.  Along with the games you learned at APTT night, there are many activities can be done at home with addition and subtraction like counting silverware, shoes, or buttons and adding more or taking some away.


�





APTT (Academic Parent Teacher Teams)





Thank you for participating APTT this year!  We hope that you have found the activities that we provided you to be useful as you work with your children at home.  Continue playing “CRASH” to practice sight words and teach your child to play “Spin” and “Math Masters” to sharpen their addition and subtraction fact fluency. 





Warmer Weather is Upon Us!


As the weather gets warmer, we know everyone loves to wear summer clothes and shoes.  Please be cautious of what your child wears to school, including the shoes on their feet.  Sandals and flip flops are not safe school shoes.  Students should wear tennis shoes every day to school because they will be running a lot outside at recess.





Please note that it can be chilly in the classrooms now that the air conditioning is on.  Some students might wish to have a lightweight jacket to wear in the classroom.
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